August, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Hello and welcome back!  My name is Catherine Saylor, and I will be your child’s Special Education Teacher/IEP case manager for the 2021-2022 school year.  I am so excited to work with motivated, bright, and eager students for another great year.  I look forward to helping students learn and grow into confident and independent individuals this year at Mill Creek Elementary School.

Here is a bit of information about me.  I graduated from the Pennsylvania State University with a degree in Special Education.  I continued my studies at La Salle University to receive my Master in Education and Certification as a Reading Specialist. I am thrilled to start my tenth year teaching and my eighth year as a member of the Mill Creek staff.  In my free time, I like to have picnics with my daughter, jog, and travel.  Working with students has always been my true passion, and I look forward to letting my enthusiasm and expertise shine this school year.

I am confident that the new school year transition will run smoothly for your child.  As you know, communication between members of your child’s school “team” is instrumental to a child’s success in the classroom.  I look forward to working with you and your child this year to ensure another positive school year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your support as we embark on another school year full of personal growth and exciting new learning experiences!

Sincerely,

Catherine Saylor
Special Education Teacher
csaylor@cbsd.org
267-893-3600 



Optional Supplies for Special Education Classroom
You are invited to send these materials to school with your child in the next two weeks in a bag labeled “Mrs. Saylor Materials”

	3-4 boxes of tissues

	1 large container of Clorox wipes

	Expo markers
	pencils




